
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Media Inquiries:  
Quincy Collins, founder of Families Helping Families in Houston  
(281) 850-9792 | email: contact@fhfhouston.com 
 

November 2023 

 
“Families Helping Families Houston” Ready to Serve for 2023”  

Thanksgiving Season at Three Locations 
 

Richmond, TX, November 2023 – Families Helping Families Houston team members are 
finalizing plans for a Saturday, November 18, 2023 food distribution from 8am to 2 pm at 
three separate locations this year. With new board members and a renewed vision, the 2023 
Families Helping Families Houston Food Distribution events is in its tenth year of sharing hope 
and happiness to those less fortunate during this holiday season. 
 

• Alief ISD Track and Field Parking Lot, - 4214 Cook Road, Houston, Texas 

• Pink Elementary School – 1001 Collins Rd, Richmond, Texas 77469 

• Landmark Community Center- 100 Louisiana St, Missouri City, Texas 77489 
 
FHF-Houston is honored to partner with several amazing community and corporate 
organizations in the effort to reduce food insecurities. They include HEB, Anytickets.com, NRG, 
Fort Bend County Junior Services League, Stellar Bank, CVR Energy, The Joint Chinese 
College Alunni Associations as well as a host of families  
 
Many families, at no fault of their own, are finding it hard to keep nutritious food on their tables, 
especially during the holiday season. In 2023 FHF-Houston learned that many of the families 
who supported this effort last year, are now struggling to keep food on their own tables. “Our 
target recipients are those within our community, specifically children in our local school 
districts and despite the high cost of food these days, I’m excited about where the effort is headed 
and that others share our passion to feeding those suffering economic hardships,” said Quincy 
Collins, Founder of Families Helping Families Houston. 
 
Families Helping Families Houston is committed to reducing food insecurities in the Fort Bend / 
Houston area and families, especially in Fort Bend, have been loyal and giving partners in this 
effort. Only 1,500 pre-approved families will receive a weeks’ worth of food 

and Thanksgiving Dinner. 
 
For more information about Families Helping Families Houston, visit our website at 
www.fhfhouston.org 
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Attached photo check donation from Fort Bend County Junior Services League from left to right:   

Jessica Gregory, Becky Green, Susan Chevalier, Quincy Collins (FHF-Houston) David Baird 

(FHF-Houston) Jennifer Semeyn, Alexis Geissler, Kelsea Weatherford 

 


